
IMPORTANT REMINDERS:
Yard Maintenance & Landscaping

With all of the rain and sunshine, our shrubs and bushes have 
been growing at a faster rate. Please make sure we are keeping 
those items manicured so that our neighborhood will remain 
looking beautiful. 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER

Fireworks

With the 4th of July later this week, please remember that fireworks 
of any type, including sparklers, are not permitted to be used in the 
neighborhood. 

See Article IV Exhibit (c) and Guideline #12 of our Community Wide 
Standards for more information. A copy of these guidelines can be 
found on our community website: www.hoawindingcreek.com.


